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Harden Caravan Park – Camp Kitchen 
Proposed SCF allocation: $100,000 

Background 

The former Harden Shire Council had been investing in improvements in recent years to the 

Harden Caravan Park, situated along the Burley Griffin Way, located beside the Harden pool 

complex in Harden. Council had been considering further improvements to this facility in the 

long term financial plan, yet had not finalised detailed project scoping prior to the creation 

of Hilltops Council. 

Scope 

The scope of the proposed project is to provide a camp kitchen at the rear of the premises. 

A need for such a kitchen was identified primarily by campers using unpowered sites at the 

rear of the park.  

A detailed design of the covered kitchen project is yet to be prepared. 
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